
 
 
Report TNP4 meeting 

 
The TNP4 meeting took place online under the lead of the University of Tartu from April 10 to 

April 12, 2024.  

During the project meeting, we devoted time to the discussion of the work in the project, chiefly, 

concerning Learning Scenarios in WP2, the CNL MOOC in WP3 and CNL Narratives as part 

of WP4. For WP2 we summarised the results of the work done in the WP dedicated to the 

creation of CNL learning scenarios. For WP3 an overview of the current status of the MOOC 

was provided alongside the next steps. Also, we discussed the research activity that will be 

conducted for the creation of the Blueprint, which will help the lecturers using the MOOC to 

tap into their students’ learning experience about CNL. For WP4 we worked in groups, where 

we discussed the different CNL stories created by pre-service primary education teachers at PH 

NÖ, and how they connect to teaching CNL literacy and possible learning scenarios related to 

that. 

Additional discussions took place around project management, the plan for dissemination and 

publications, the upcoming interim report and the next multiplier event that will take place in 

Maribor in Autumn. 

In addition to discussions related to project outcomes, the project gave the opportunity to 

discuss Futures Literacy and Futures Thinking as the common thread of the meeting. Two 

sessions were devoted to that. An introductory one, where the idea of the Art of Survival was 

introduced. This idea was presented in the context of Tartu 2024, European Capital of Culture. 

The second session was a workshop on Crazy Futures, which continued the topic related to 

Futures Literacy and Futures Thinking. The workshop gave the participants the chance to be 

engaged in thinking about and imagining alternative futures on the basis of a number of 

dystopian and utopian triggers that were provided in the introduction of the workshop. 
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